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Email: Thank you
Subject: Thank You for your Participation in the 2020 Census New Construction Program

FROM THE ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR FOR 
DECENNIAL CENSUS PROGRAMS

Dear <CONTACT_SALUTATION> <LAST_NAME>:

The U.S. Census Bureau appreciates your participation in the 2020 Census New Construction Program. 

This email acknowledges our receipt of your submission. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Census Bureau by telephone at 1-844-242-1765 or by 

email at <GEO.2020.NC@census.gov>.

Sincerely,

Albert E. Fontenot, Jr.

Associate Director for 

Decennial Census Programs

 census.gov
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